
From: Dragos Ilas  

Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2025 12:31 PM 

To: Clerks Public 

Subject: Baha'i Proposal Feb 25th meeting project 22 262723 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO NOT CLICK on any 
links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Dear Mayor Scarpitti and City Councillors, 
 

Please DO NOT vote for the Baha'i development. I strongly oppose it because of the following: 
 

- it will ruin the peacefulness of our neighbourhood 
- it will destroy the habitat for the wildlife 
- it will add traffic to the already congested roads in our area 
- it is the wrong location for such a huge development 
- years of construction affecting residents & wildlife 
- parking shortfall by 325 spots 

 

I am counting on you to hear the voice of your constituencies and NOT vote for this development. 
 

Best Regards, 
Dragos Ilas 
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